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In Salem and surrounding areas we are subject to algal blooms causing periods of 

interruption of water service, when we become dependent on well water.  Other 

areas are completely dependent on groundwater sources.  Large sources of potential 

groundwater contamination cannot be permitted to be knowingly established.   As a 

matter of public safety, I urge you to restrict factory farms in any area that serves as a 

source of potable water. 


